
CENTRAL ILLINOIS PARKINSON SUPPORT GROUP 
Blessed are those who can laugh at themselves…. 

Web site: www.heartstohands.org                  They shall never cease to be entertained 
 

DATE:  March 3, 2018 
TIME:  1:30 – 3:30 PM 
Program: Larry Kellerman will be talking about donating your Brain for Research 
and Multiple system atrophy (MSA).    
WHERE:  OSF Center for Health  
                     5114 N. Glen Park Place 
                      Peoria, IL 61614  
  
 
Our February Program was a Care and Share discussion with Tammy Lott and Tonya Welch from INI.  We 
divided into groups for discussion among the People with Parkinson’s and the Care Partners’.  The discussion 
was great in each group and both groups yes they wanted to spend more time in discussion, so watch for future 
programs lie this coming soon.  
 
March meeting is Saturday the 3rd, at 1:30 pm Larry Kellerman will be talking about donating your Brain for 
Research and Multiple system atrophy (MSA).  

 
The Don Bohlander Parkinson’s FUNDRacers next big event will be the 
Pulled Pork Dinner on March 3, 2018 at 4:00 pm Moose Lodge 916 2605 
Broadway Pekin, IL. Please mark this event on your calendars. You and your 
family will not want to miss it. The event is an evening packed full of 
activity, live and silent auctions, raffles, and T-Shirt sales.   The meal will 
include pulled pork, coleslaw and chips, the cost is $8 in advance $9 at the 
door. There will be a bake sale where you will be able to purchase items for 
dessert. During the event The Don Bohlander Parkinson’s FUNDRacers will 
present Dr. Craig Cady with a donation, that is the results of their 
fundraising efforts for 2017. We are however in need of auction items and 
volunteers. This is a great opportunity to get your family and friends 
involved. Items are also needed for the auction and raffle, please talk with 
the business that you patronize regularly and see if they will be willing to 
donate. Small items like gift cards are great as we can add them to a basket.   

Please contact Val Bohlander 309 241-5905 or Roger 309 219-210 for more information.  
 
Dues are $7.00 per person and may be paid at the meeting Please see Bruce.  
 
 
One of our members has a U-Step Walker that they would like to sell. If you think you would be interested in 
this let Barb or I know and we will put you in touch with them.  
 
If you would like book from or Library or if you have question about upcoming events or programs please call 
Roger or Barb 309 699-7394 or email us at peoriapdgroup@comcast.net 
 
 

http://www.heartstohands.org/


 
Let’s not forget about the fundraiser Larry Kellerman is hosting for 
Multiple system Atrophy (MSA) on March 24th Starting at 4:00 pm 
and going to 10:00 pm. 
Gateway Building 
200 Northeast Water Street,  
Peoria, IL 61602 
 
The two themes of this event are college basketball and blues 
music. We have received and will continue to receive items from a 
number of college basketball programs and from a number of blues 
artists, those items will be included in a silent auction.  
 
The entertainment for the rest of the evening takes two forms; live 
blues music and Final Four basketball on the big screen (watching 
only!). The music will be provided by a local blues band.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
We are honored to have been asked to be 
part of the ICC Guest Artist Series, through 
their Community Partners program.  
The Community Partners program is 
designed to help get the word out about the 
work of Peoria-area Organizations. In 
partnering with the Arts at ICC, they will 
help heighten awareness of our group, not 
only through the publicity done for the 
show, but also by giving us the opportunity 
to talk and meet with audience members at 
a Guest Artists Series event. 

The March event, Blue Bayou, is a homage to singers Aaron Neville and Linda Ronstadt by two dynamic, 
seasoned musicians. Singers Dawn Day and Vince Taylor transport both young and old audience members to a 
simpler time with the lovely duets and songs from yesteryear. I hope to have ticket information at the meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



On April 7th we will once again host one of the American Parkinson’s Disease Association Educational 
Seminars. Last year this turned out to be our biggest event of the year, so you will not want to miss it this 
year.   
 
Register at; 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/APDAPeoria2018 Phone at 630-933-4392 
 

 

 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/APDAPeoria2018%20Phone%20at%20630-933-4392

